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Rob Goertz <R.Goertz@bronxshoes.com>
Friday, January 22, 2010 7:13 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
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Dear sirs,

The announced proposal would seriously affect my trading results. I will immediately switch over to a non
regulated broker if this measure will be effected...result even less consumer protection!

Best regards,

Rob Goertz
Netherlands


